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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Well, the weather hasn't been too bad, so I have been able to go to a couple of

tower sites and work on remote receivers for the WCEC (Wood County Emergency

Communications) group 147.255 MHz voice repeater, and one of the AREDN (Amateur

Radio Emergency Data Network) Project Nodes.  There's still a lot of work that

needs to be done, I hope the weather stays good.

Several non-amateur radio operators, and some Amateur Radio operators, have been

applying for a GMRS (General Mobile Radio Service) license.  GMRS operates on

462 and 467 MHz.  I've talked to several of those who have received their GMRS

license about what they are going to do with them.  A lot of them said they

wanted the license so they will have backup communications in case of

communication failures.  Some of them are talking about installing their own

repeaters.  GMRS used to be called Citizens Radio Class "A", and operated on UHF

simplex frequencies, but was restructured in 1977 to allow the use of repeaters,

and the name changed to GMRS.  It used to cost $70 for a GMRS license which was

good for five years, and renewable.  When the FCC started charging $35 for

Amateur Radio licenses, they dropped the price for a GMRS license down to $35,

and made the license good for 10 years.  There are a lot of prepper group

members who are getting their GMRS licenses.  I've been trying to get them

interested in getting their Amateur Radio licenses.

There were 38 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Keith Dobbins,

N8KLD, who has been participating in the net since May 3, 2008, has completed

400 check-ins.  Quentin (Butch) Sayers Jr., WV8BS, who's been participating in

the net since September 16, 1995, has completed 350 check-ins.  And, Michael

Turner, WV8MT, who has been participating in the net since February 29, 2020,

has completed 150 check-ins.  All of these operators will be receiving their

certificates.
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